               NH TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMISSION

NH Department of Safety

Second Floor Conference Room

33 Hazen Drive

Concord, New Hampshire

June 06, 2017
A G E N D A


1.  
Welcome, Introductions, and Opening Remarks 




Commissioner John J. Barthelmes

2.
Office of Highway Safety Update




John Clegg, Program Manager

3.
Guest Speakers 


4.
NH Department of Transportation




Michelle Marshall

5.
NH Liquor Commission




Director James Wilson

Scott Dunn


6.
Division of Motor Vehicles




Robert Letourneau, Interlock Director



Glen Wilder, FARS

7.
Legislative Update



Captain Matthew Shapiro, NH State Police

8.
Old Business 
  9.
New Business

 10.           Future Meeting Date 
 11.           Adjournment

